
 
 
 
DATE:  November 14, 2018 
TO:  Prospective Respondents  
FROM:  Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
SUBJECT: Addendum #4 to Invitation for Bids, IFB #33711 PRARIE CREEK DIVERSION 

STRUCTURE REPLACEMENT 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications are provided for your information.   
 
QUESTION AND ANSWER: 
 
Q.1. Can trees be mulched onsite? 
A.1. Vegetation can be chipped on site and blown in the surrounding tree line, on either side 

of the access road. Chipped vegetation cannot be dumped in piles.  

 
Q.2.  Will the District accept Type IL cement, #57 coarse aggregate, and FDOT Class IV 5500 

PSI? 
A.2. Type IL cement, #57 coarse aggregate, and FDOT Class IV 5500 PSI concrete are all 

acceptable to the District. 
 
 
 

 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains the same, November 19, 2018 at 2:00 PM. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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